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Plumbing and draining licenses 
Adoption of a common licence renewal date 

 
Purpose 
 
The purpose of this Newsflash is to advise of the adoption of a common licence renewal date for all 
plumbers and drainers licences. 
 
Background 
 
At the Plumbers and Drainers Board meeting held 6 February 2008, the Board considered the 
administrative and monitoring advantages of introducing a common renewal date for all 
occupational licences.  As a result the Board resolved to adopt a common licence renewal date of 
31 March. 
  
Application 
 
As a consequence of this decision, a small once only adjustment to the amount needed to pay for 
a new licence may be required.  Licence renewal payments will require an additional pro-rata 
payment on top of the usual fee to cover the extra days that are needed to move all licence 
renewal dates to 31 March 2009.  

 
In advance of a licensee’s current renewal date, licensees will receive a renewal form and an 
accompanying letter in the mail advising of the pro-rata amount to be paid. 
 
Licences may still be renewed for periods between 1 and 5 years. The licence fees for these 
periods have not been changed.  
 
 
For further information contact 
 
Plumbers and Drainers Board 
Phone: 1800 682 021 
Email: buildingcodes@dip.qld.gov.au 

 


